March 2, 2003

Over the course of this week, I did a lot of analysis on my project.  I have an idea of what I want to begin creating as far as my data structure goes.  Originally, I thought of the track as sections that I would need to mark as red, yellow, or green.  After meeting with Dr. Pankratz, I decided that it would be much easier and more consistent with the work done by people who had previously worked on the train to think of the train as sections, but define the sections based on the photocells.  However, I did not want to use the linked lists for my data structures that were used by the others.  I decided that arrays that were 2*16 would be the most effective way to keep track of the data.  These arrays would keep track of the next photocell on the track based on whether the track was curved or straight and whether the train was going clockwise or counter clockwise.  Another array would keep track of the light status of each section of track.  There would also be another array to keep track of the turnouts after each photocell.  These arrays are all built into my Light Manager class which would be able to access the Resource Manager and would give access to its private variables to the Resource Manager.  
